
 

 
St Cuthbert’s Catholic Primary School 

 
Reading Scheme Information 

 
At St Cuthbert’s we use the Oxford Reading Tree (ORT) scheme from 
Reception through to Year 6.  
 
Please follow the link below where you can find out about the scheme.  
 
https://global.oup.com/education/content/primary/series/oxford-reading-
tree/;jsessionid=D48AC2677D2EA09A4C9CE10E026FF49E?region=uk 
 
There are also some really useful resources provided by ORT to help 
parents support their children at home. Please follow the link below to 
access these.  
 
https://global.oup.com/education/children/more/parents/?region=internat
ional 
 
As the children get older and progress through the reading scheme we 
begin to supplement ORT with books from other providers. This helps 
children to begin to develop the range of books that they are reading. 
We also have a fantastically resourced library which the children use 
regularly during lessons and at break and lunchtimes. To further foster a 
love of reading, we have regular visits to Kenton Library organised by 
our School Librarian, Mrs Ramplin.  
 
If parents or carers would like any more information about our phonics 
programme, please don’t hesitate to contact the school.  
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